
10 March 2023

Notice of Primary teacher strike action

Dear Parents and caregivers

NZEI, the Primary teachers union, has called for members to strike on

Thursday 16 March. This means that school will be closed on this day.

We apologise for any inconvenience. School will be open as normal on Friday

17 March.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Hunter                                             David Cooper

Principal                                                       Board Chair


